
 

 
 
 

Our reference: KH/GHR 

12th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Parental Survey and Forum - Summer Term 2021 

Parental Survey 
 
Each year we survey parents, students and staff to identify what is working well at Brookfield and to 
identify areas where we need to improve. I would be very grateful if you would complete the ‘Parent 
Survey’ using the link below. The survey is confidential and will only take a few minutes to complete. 
The deadline for the survey is Friday 28th May 2021. 
 
Parent Survey – click here  
 
Parent Forum – Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
A reminder that the next Parent Forum meeting will be held between 6.00pm and 7.00pm on Thursday 
20th May 2021. Please notify my PA, Mrs Gillian Rhodes, on g.rhodes@brookfieldcs.org.uk by Monday 
17th May 2021 if you wish to attend, along with any items you wish to add to the agenda. Please note 
that this meeting will take place via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and in providing valuable feedback to the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=svRAecJqukWVZVvTgdjPcPQREUcCiN1Hutmcyzi8eUhUMURDOElKUUZTSFNQUEQ3RU1RMERGUllQWS4u
mailto:g.rhodes@brookfieldcs.org.uk

